LOS ANGELES COMMUNITY COI.I.EGE DISTRICT

April 25, 2024

NOTICE OF IFB CANCELLATION

Subject: IFB No. 24-06: New Concert Grand and Digital Upright
Pianos

To: All Respondents

Thank you for your interest in participating in the Los Angeles Community
College District (LACCD) IFB No. 24-06 — New Concert Grand and Digital
Upright Pianos.

Pursuant to Invitation for Bid No. 24-06, Section II, Item P - No
Commitment to Award:

“Issuance of this IFB and receipt of proposals does not commit
“"DISTRICT” to award an Agreement.”

The District is exercising its right to cancel all of IFB No. 24-06.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the District and hope that
you continue to participate in future business opportunities with LACCD.

Il Akl

orothea Mc Farline
Procurement Manager




